
Light Rail Safety 

Get where you’re going quickly and safely 



The Light Rail is a great, inexpensive way to 
get around Hudson County



Here are some tips on how to get you 
there safely.



Be Alert! 

• If you notice a problem or dangerous condition at a 
grade crossing such as a car stuck on the tracks or a 
malfunctioning crossing gate, immediately contact NJ 
TRANSIT Police.

• Look for a blue sign posted near the crossing that 
displays NJ TRANSIT's Police contact number (800-242-
0236), a U.S. Department of Transportation crossing 
identification number, and the street name. Report 
your observations as well as the information included 
on the sign to the Police.



Stay Alert Near 
Tracks! 



Trespassing:

It's not worth the 
Risk!

Trains Can't Stop 
Quickly!  

Trains Can't Swerve!  



Watch the gap between the train & the platform



Cross Tracks Only at Designated Locations!  
Never go around crossing gates that are down, 

on foot or in a car! 



Be alert of 
hazards that 

can cause slips, 
trips and falls.



Stay away from overhead electrical wires! 

Never throw items at trains or onto tracks!



If the walking surface 
is slippery, try to 

avoid it. If you cannot, 
take short, wide 

steps.



Don't run. Use 
handrails on stairways at 

stations as well as on 
trains.



Watch out 
for others 

who may be 
distracted.



Don't carry more 
than you can 

handle, and don't 
block others.



Thank you for taking the Hudson 
Bergen Light Rail.


